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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 11:26 AM
To: 'dthanski@inteserra.com'
Subject: FW: Southern Light, LLC - FL Change of Information on Regulated Utility-AAV -  for the 

month ending January 31, 2018
Attachments: Southern Light, LLC - FL Change of Information on Regulated Utility-AAV -  for the 

month ending January 31, 2018.pdf

Importance: High

Good morning Ms. Thanski,  
 
We have received your change of information form and we will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Deirdre Thanski [mailto:dthanski@inteserra.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 11:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Carly Fiola 
Subject: Southern Light, LLC - FL Change of Information on Regulated Utility-AAV - for the month ending January 31, 
2018 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Attached please find the FL Change of Information on Regulated Utility-AAV for the month ending January 31, 2018, filed 
on behalf of Southern Light, LLC. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Carly Fiola at 407-740-3010. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Deirdre Thanski 
Compliance Reporting Associate Specialist 

 
Direct: 407-740-3015 | Main: 407-740-8575 
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FAX: 407-740-0613 | www.inteserra.com 
151 Southhall Lane, Suite 450 Maitland, FL  32751  
 
NOTE: Our Name Has Changed - For The Future. 
Inteserra Consulting Group, Inc. (Formerly Technologies Management, Inc. or “TMI”)  
Established in 1986, Inteserra Consulting Group is a leading consulting firm for the communications and competitive 
energy industries. 
 
This electronic message contains information from Inteserra Consulting Group, Inc. which may be confidential or privileged.  The 
information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.  If you have received this electronic 
transmission in error, please notify us by telephone (407-740-8575) immediately. 
 
 
 
 




